Trip to the Marsh

The trip to the Marsh was not as successful as we had hoped. The water at S15 was the highest

we have seen. It was possible to float the boat to the station, solar panels, and the radiation systems.
The estimated water level was 15" above the foot pads. This visit was about 1.5 to 2 hours after high tide.
Gary did put on the extra plugs to protect the exposed Mote Binder connectors. We did not remove

The bad NRO1 at Mote #1.

We then went on to 8 to try and fix the power/monitoring system. No luck.

After 8 we explored the remaining sites, except 1,2, and 3, to determine which offered the best location for the rain guage
and the radiation/soil system. All sites were in water of varying depth but not as bad as 15.

Our next trip to the Marsh will be at low tide to check out our options for the rad/soil and the rain gauge.
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